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Dear Parents/Carers, 
 
On Thursday 20th July 2023, our Y6 children have requested a Leavers’ Summer Garden Party 
“Prom”. 
 
The dress code for the Garden Party is smart and fabulous, but most importantly we want the 
children to feel comfortable, so suits and dresses are only on the list if it is what your child wants 
to wear! The evening will run from 4pm until 6pm outside on the back terrace. Please note that 
the event will start at 4pm prompt, so please make sure you join us on time.  
 
So that children have time to get ready, we are allowing them to leave school at 2.15pm on that 
day. Unfortunately, younger siblings will not be able to be collected at this time.   
 
During the evening, there will be a drinks reception, buffet, and a disco plus lots of other exciting 
activities planned for by our Y6 Prom Committee. 
 
We will be celebrating the time that the children have spent at Holgate Primary and there will be 
plenty of photo opportunities. If you would like your child to attend, please complete the required 
permissions and return it to school by Friday 30th June 2023.  
 
Entry to the prom and collection afterwards will be from the school reception.  
 
We look forward to celebrating their time at Holgate Primary – it will be an event not to miss!  
 
All tickets for entry to the Garden Party are behaviour dependent and will be presented 
to the children on Tuesday 18th July. Any child without a ticket will be unable to attend 
this event. Your child’s class teacher will inform you by this date if your child is unable 
to attend. 
 
The Y6 Team 
___________________________________________________________________________ 
Permissions that we will need - form to follow on Parentmail; 
 

• I give permission for my child to attend the Y6 Leavers’ Summer Garden Party “Prom” on 
Thursday 20th July 2023 from 4pm until 6pm. 

 

• I will collect my child at 2.15pm so that they can get ready for prom, or I give permission for my 
child to walk home at 2.15pm to get ready for prom. 

 
• I give permission for my child to have their picture taken with other children and for this to be 

shared on the school’s Facebook page. 

 

• I will collect my child after the prom at 6pm  


